
 
 
 
 
Dear K families, 

 

 A beautifully decorated envelope came home in your child's gold folder last week. 

Thursday, November 3 we have an outreach science program for your students. Cost 

is $8.00. It is on campus -therefore no permission slip is required. 

 

The subject is static electricity. The Discovery Center in Thousand Oaks brings us the 

RAYS (Reading Awakens Young Scientists) program. Name of book this program is based 

on “The Wartville Wizard” by Don Madden.  

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Carol Brown 

	
  


